TOWN OF YORKTOWN CONSERVATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES February 15, 2012

Present: Phyllis Bock, Diane Dreier, Peter Alduino Patrick Francois, Bob Carroll Lori Rotunno,

Co-Chairperson Phyllis Bock called the meeting to order at 7:32 p.m. The meeting took place in the Town Hall Board Room The Minutes of February 1, 2012 were approved with a motion from Patrick Francois, and seconded by Peter Alduino.

Communications Received

No communications received.

Chairpersons Report

Patrick Francois attended the Planning Board meeting this week and updated the Conservation Board members on the following applicants:

Gione Subdivision Old St. George Winery Sanctuary Mohegan Motors

New Business

No New Business

Old Business

No Old Business

Discussion

Co-chair Phyllis bock discussed Teatown's Vernal Pool Program. Learning how to identify vernal pools-then putting maps in place to protect the pools. This takes place in the spring/summer April-July.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 a motion proposed by Peter Alduino and seconded by Patrick Francois.